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Sally Oglesby
Office of The City Clerk
Crossville, TN

My name is David M. Rutledge and my wife and myself own property at
4341 Highway 127 South, Crossville 38572 (adjacent to the Stagecoach
Place Cafe, across from The Cumberland Mountain State Park).

The purpose of this letter is to request annexation into the City of Crossville
and to connect to City Sewers.

I have already spoken to Kevin Dean and Billy Martin about the
requirements.

Your assistance will be appreciated and I can be contacted at 931-248-1940
if there are questions. '

Thank You,

avid M. Rujledge.
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